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Neighbor to Neighbor
It has been since March of 2020, that we have really been living under the 
precautions and safety recommendations of COVID-19. Masks and social 
distancing have become a routine part of leaving our homes and living 
the best life that we can with the current status of the Coronavirus. It has 
changed how we gather for summer fun, how we support one another 
during the challenges, how we celebrate the good. Yet during these past 
six months, we have had fun, we have supported others during 
deployments, we have said “See You Later” to friends that have become 
part of our circles as they PCS, we have said “Hello and Welcome” to new 
residents that have PCSed here that are becoming or have become, part of 
our circle and we want to share those! If you have a moment that 
resonates with you, that makes you smile, that re-inforces that in the midst 
of this COVID Chaos, beauty still exists and strength of character isn’t on 
hold, please share the story with us by emailing us. We would like to 
feature these moments, these connections, neighbor to neighbor. Please 
submit these stories electronically in a brief email by September 18th, 
2020 to Elizabeth.rexford@huntcompanies.com. 

Our President’s Message

In the Spring of 2020, we partnered 
with Blue Star Families in a 
campaign to collect the most 
ingenious MilFam cleaning hacks.  
It was such a hit that we’re doing it 
again this Fall!  AND all of the 
�nalist videos in that competition 

can be found at:  bluestarfam.org/milfamspringclean.  
There are so many great tips there for you to check out!  
Stay tuned for more information in the coming days on the 
Fall version where we’ll be collecting even more great 
ideas.  We are proud to partner with Blue Star Families and 
want to encourage you to take full advantage of all the 
great (and free!) programs and services this awesome 
organization has to o�er.  You can �nd a local chapter, 
peruse career opportunities geared towards military 
spouses, �nd great activities for your kids, or participate in 
their many virtual programs by going to: bluestarfam.org.  
From all of us at HMC, I hope you and your family continue 
to remain safe and healthy. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SCHOOL IS BACK IN SESSION!



Hanscom Back Pack Deliveries
We were thrilled to be able to deliver 60 backpacks to youth in 
Hanscom Family Housing. The backpacks were various colors and 
had school supplies loaded inside. It brings us such joy to give to 
our young residents who bring so much to our Hanscom Family 
Housing Community. Have great �rst days of school, regardless of 
whether you are continuing with remote learning, or going into the 
classroom! Learn, Laugh, and stay Hanscom strong! 

Maintenance Update
We have resumed our work on routine work orders and appreciate 
your patience as we catch up on those that were temporarily held 
due to COVID-19 safety precautions. If you call in a work order, we 
will ask you three screening questions and the Maintenance 
Technician will be asking you additional questions prior to arriving 
at your home to ensure everyone's safety as we try and respond to 
resident needs as promptly as possible. We strongly encourage the 
use of the Hunt Resident Application for all routine work order 
submissions, as you can submit them at your convenience and 
track the work order via the application. Always call the 
maintenance line with emergency work orders please. That 
number is 781-861-1471 and is sta�ed 24/7 to ensure our best 
response to you. A helpful tip - when submitting a work order, 
please provide as much detail as to the problem, and location as 
possible. (ie: bedroom on the right, fart hest from staircase) if one of 
three bedrooms has a light bulb out) 

Fall Safety Tips
As we swing into fall, and the leaves begin to change and the 
weather slips into cooler temperatures, please remember these 
safety tips: 

• Wash hands or hand sanitize before and after playing on 
playgrounds to prevent the spread of germs and to remain 
compliant with COVID-19 safety recommendations

• Stay home if you are not feeling well, regardless of the 
symptoms. It’s better for you and for the community.

• Remain vigilant on roadways, and parking lots as school tra�c 
and student walkers are increasing.

• Obey speed limits in the neighborhoods! Posted speed limits 
are not a recommendation, they are a law.

• Come to a complete stop at stop signs before proceeding.

• Cell phone usage, unless truly hands free, is still unsafe and 
against the law, even if it’s in your lap! Keep your eyes and 
attention up! 

Hunt Resident Portal
If you haven’t downloaded the Hunt Resident Application, which 
enables you to enter and track routine work orders, and to see 
postings about the happenings in the community here, You are 
missing out! Please download the Hunt Resident Application 
from the App Store. Your previous login information from 
RENTCafé is the same for this application. Having trouble? Give 
the Leasing O�ce a Call at 781-861-5062. We're happy to help!

We Want To Hear From You
Is there something that you would love to see in the Newsletter? 
Please let us know. We want this newsletter to be something that 
you look forward to and useful. Please submit suggestions to 
elizabeth.rexford@huntcompanies.com 

Recipe Corner 
Autumn Rolls for the Non Pumpkin Spice 
Enthusiasts: 
INGREDIENTS
1 refrigerated pizza dough
2 Tbsp brown sugar
1 ½ tsp apple pie spice (or cinnamon and nutmeg)
2 large apples
½ cup raisins
¼ cup chopped pecans
1 tsp. vanilla
2 tsp. brown sugar

INSTRUCTIONS
Preheat oven to 400 and line baking sheet with parchment paper. 
Core and chop apples into small pieces and mix with raisins, 
pecans, vanilla and 2 tsp. brown sugar, in a small pan. Cook mixture 
on medium heat and covered for about 5 minutes, or until apples 
are soft. Mix 2 Tbsp of brown sugar with the apple pie spice in a 
small bowl. Roll pizza dough out, and sprinkle spice mixture on 
dough. Spread the apple mixture (careful as it may still be warm) 
evenly on dough. Roll dough into a log, and cut into 1 inch thick 
slices. Bake for 12-14 minutes. You can make these without the nuts 
and adjust sugar as you wish.
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Calendar Events
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• September 7 - Labor Day - O�ce is Closed

• September 18 - Neighbor to Neighbor Submission Deadline 

Labor Day
O�ce Closed 

Neighbor to
Neighbor

Submission
Deadline


